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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

REX SELECTED FOR WHOLE OF AUSTRALIAN GOVERNMENT (WoAG) 
AIR TRAVEL SERVICES PANEL 

 
Regional Express (Rex) has been selected by the Australian Government as one of 18 
domestic and international airlines appointed to the air travel services panel to provide 
scheduled air services for the Whole of Australian Government (WoAG). The agreement will 
be for five years, beginning 1 May 2016.  
 
Rex is one of three Australian carriers selected on the panel, along with Qantas Airways 
(including Jetstar) and Virgin Australia. This continues Rex’s involvement in providing air 
travel services to the Australian Government, as under the previous arrangements Rex had 
been appointed to the WoAG air travel services panel since 2010.   
 
Regional Express (Rex) is Australia’s largest independent regional airline operating a fleet 
of more than 50 Saab 340 aircraft on some 1,500 weekly flights to 58 destinations 
throughout all states in Australia. In addition to the regional airline Regional Express, the 
Rex Group comprises wholly owned subsidiaries Pel-Air Aviation (air freight and charter 
operator), Air Link (Dubbo-based regional airline) and the Australian Airline Pilot 
Academy.  
 
Rex Media Contact: Corporate Communications: +61 402 438 361 


